

To: all instructors, all black belts, all red & blue belts ITF-Belgium
Concerns: candidates for the national team

Lokeren, June 7th 2018

Dear all,
In order to get more persons involved in the national team, for selections short as well as long term, we would like to know which of our members, black belts as well as red & blue belts, are interested in joining the national team. The next official championship is the World Championship in April 2019, in Germany. The same year the European Championship will probably be held in October. But this question is also towards members that would like to be part of the team in a later stadium.
We are working on new structures for the national team, and we’d like to get more people involved in the process. Also the role of the clubs and instructors should be bigger. You will be informed asap.
For now, if you have members from 4th kup on that are interested, or if you are a candidate yourself, please fill in this form and send it to taekwondo1@telenet.be before July 31st 2018. We will contact you in August.
With kind regards,
Master Annick Van Driessche
President ITF-Belgium

Name:
Club:
Degree: 
Birth date:

Interested in the following disciplines:
□ Tul
□ Sparring
□ Power breaking
□ Special techniques
□ Pre-arranged sparring 

□ Teamtul
□ Teamsparring
□ Team power breaking
[bookmark: _GoBack]□ Team special techniques

